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Enter your house in the Christmas lights competition! 

City of Melton residents with sparkling displays of Christmas lights and decorations at the 

front of their homes are invited to enter a special new Melton City Council competition.  

The Melton Learning Directory Christmas Lights Competition is giving away prizes across 

three categories for the most traditional, colourful or energy efficient light display.  

Entries will be judged by a competition panel and a winner selected for each category. Each 

winner will receive a $250 voucher to a local restaurant. 

City of Melton Mayor Cr Goran Kesic encouraged residents to enter their displays in the 

competition.  

“Every year residents go above and beyond decorating their homes and spreading 

Christmas joy to neighbours and passers-by,” Cr Kesic said.  

“This a fun way to celebrate their efforts and the happiness these displays bring.” 

To find out more including how to enter and safety tips for you light display, visit 

meltonlearning.com.au/christmaslights/ 

Competition closes 5pm, Monday 13 December.  

 

ENDS  

Melton City Council media enquiries (not for publication): Kylie Kitchen, Media and 

Communications Officer on 0427 595 552.  
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